
MEMORANDUM 

TO: 

FROM: 

DATE: 

Mayor and City Council 

Jonathan Tomko
Planning Department 

September 6, 2024

SUBJECT: C814-2023-0027 - 311-315 South Congress PUD Postponement Request

The staff would like to request a postponement of the above mentioned case from September 
12, 2024 to September 26, 2024. 

If you have any questions, please contact Jonathan Tomko at jonathan.tomko@austintexas.gov 
or 512-974-1057.

xc: Joi Harden, Chief Zoning Officer
Lauren Middleton-Pratt, Director of Planning Department
T.C. Broadnax, City Manager
Veronica Briseño, Assistant City Manager
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